
To:  Mr. Turgeon, Superintendent 
  Knox County R-I Board of Education 
 
From: Nancy Goodwin  
  Federal Programs Coordinator 
 
RE:   Administrator’s Report 
 
 

Federal Programs 
 

 
 

Ø We have had 25 referrals for special education services. 6 students have qualified 
for services, three students qualified for 504 plans, 4 did not qualify and 12 are in 
the testing process. 

 

Ø We currently have 74 students with IEP’s enrolled in the districts in grades preschool 
through 12th grade.  We are serving 15 students through Speech Intervening Services.  
We have 10 students with 504 Plans in the district. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Curriculum and Grant Writing 
 
 

 

Ø Civil Rights Data Collection work has begun.  The report is due March 7, 2025.  
 

Ø We had to reschedule our curriculum PD with Step-Up Consulting to March due to 
the inclement weather on our January PD day.   

 
Ø Monthly regional curriculum meetings for area curriculum coordinators have resumed 

and will take place in Macon. 
 
 

 

 
 
 


